
Dr. B.R Ambedkar University Delhi 

Discrepancy list for SC/ST/D-OBC/EWS applicants 

BA(H) Sociology 

PLEASE BE CAREFUL WHILE UPLOADING DOCUMENTS THORUGH THE LINK AS ANOTHER ATTEMPT 

WILL NOT BE ALLOWED.  

PLEASE DO NOT ATTACH Xth or XIIth MARKSHEET THROUGH BELOW LINK. 

Xth or XIIth MARKSHEET ARE TO BE UPLOADED ON PORTAL IF YOUR NAME APPEARS IN THE 

CUTOFF LIST.  

 

1.  The category applied by the applicant can be considered only if the applicant clears the 

discrepancy mentioned in the discrepancy list as below. The desired category 

certificate/Acknowledgement receipt for fresh applicant/renewal of required certificate 

may be uploaded through the google link https://forms.gle/fTUB3SZG9HVu9fdz9 

 

2. For applicants (SC/ST/D-OBC/EWS), whose reserved category certificates are not uploaded 

at the time of registration and his/her name appears in the discrepancy lists as per 

Admission Calendar Schedule must mandatorily provide acknowledgement receipt of 

application submitted/desired certificate as per the last date of uploading of documents 

mentioned in Admission Calendar Schedule. The document needs to be sent only and only 

through the google link https://forms.gle/fTUB3SZG9HVu9fdz9. Documents received on 

emails will not be entertained and will not be considered at all.  

 

3. All those applicants who have submitted/uploaded acknowledgment receipt as per the last 

date of uploading of documents mentioned in Admission Calendar Schedule, must submit 

the certificate latest by 10 November 2020 to claim the reserved seats subject to fulfilment 

of eligibility criteria as mentioned in Admission Brochure 2020-21 failing which the 

admission will be cancelled. This will be applicable to all applicants whose name appears in 

the discrepancy list to be released by AUD till 10.11.2020. 

 

4. However, those applicants who fail to provide the reserved category certificates as per the 

last date of uploading of documents mentioned in Admission Calendar Schedule, will not be 

considered at any stage in future for the category applied but can be considered for the 

NCT-UR/ONCT-UR seat in subsequent list, if meeting the cut off or Special Drive, if the 

seats remain vacant. 

 

5. The names on the certificates, 12th mark sheet and caste certificate should be exactly same; 

otherwise an affidavit for the same has to be sent through  

https://forms.gle/fTUB3SZG9HVu9fdz9 within stipulated time.  

 

 

 

https://forms.gle/fTUB3SZG9HVu9fdz9
https://forms.gle/fTUB3SZG9HVu9fdz9
https://forms.gle/fTUB3SZG9HVu9fdz9


2nd & final Discrepancy list of BA Honours Sociology 
  

Category applied-EWS - UR 

 

    S.NO Reference No Name Remark 

1 
2020BA000048
09 SANJEEV 

corrupted file (EWS, Income and Assets certificate 
required) 

2 
2020BA000008
39 MUSKAN Income and Assets (EWS) certificate required 

    Category applied-ST 
  

    S.No Reference No Name Remark 

1 
2020BA000034
07 Jacob ST certificate not endored from delhi 

2 
2020BA000004
10 ASHISH ST certificate not endored from delhi 

3 
2020BA000006
52 Joy ST certificate not endored from delhi 

    Category applied-SC 
  

    S.No Reference No Name Remark 

1 
2020BA000037
55 Ayush SC certificate not endored from delhi 

2 
2020BA000071
02 alisha Caste not in the Delhi presidential list (order 1951) 

3 
2020BA000080
14 Ayush Certifcate not uploaded 

4 
2020BA000022
88 Vishal SC certificate not endored from delhi 

5 
2020BA000021
58 HRITIK SC certificate not endored from delhi 

6 
2020BA000018
74 Aravind SC certificate not endored from delhi 

7 
2020BA000000
77 P DEVRAJAN Caste not in the Delhi presidential list (order 1951) 

8 
2020BA000090
19 RAVI SC certificate not endored from delhi 

9 
2020BA000047
47 AMIT SC certificate not endored from delhi 

10 
2020BA000045
48 AMAN Caste not in the Delhi presidential list (order 1951) 

11 
2020BA000082
45 ACHINTYA Caste not in the Delhi presidential list (order 1951) 

12 
2020BA000032
09 HITESH Caste not in the Delhi presidential list (order 1951) 

13 
2020BA000054
65 PURVASHA Corrupted file 



14 
2020BA000004
88 Monu Caste not in the Delhi presidential list (order 1951) 

    Category applied-OBC 
  

    S.No Reference No Name Remark 

1 
2020BA000023
06 Tushar corrupted certificate file 

2 
2020BA000060
39 Sanskar 

NCL certificate issued after 31.03.2020 not 
uploaded 

3 
2020BA000047
62 HARSHIT 

NCL certificate issued after 31.03.2020 not 
uploaded 

4 
2020BA000001
14 YASH 

NCL certificate issued after 31.03.2020 not 
uploaded 

5 
2020BA000080
11 AYUSHI 

NCL certificate issued after 31.03.2020 not 
uploaded 

6 
2020BA000018
10 Dishant 

NCL certificate issued after 31.03.2020 not 
uploaded 

7 
2020BA000005
72 Bhavesh 

NCL certificate issued after 31.03.2020 not 
uploaded 

8 
2020BA000037
89 SANA 

NCL certificate issued after 31.03.2020 not 
uploaded 

9 
2020BA000031
05 Tanvi 

NCL certificate issued after 31.03.2020 not 
uploaded 

10 
2020BA000038
68 SUFIYA 

NCL certificate issued after 31.03.2020 not 
uploaded 

11 
2020BA000046
70 IRISH 

OBC & NCL certificate issued after 31.03.2020 not 
uploaded 

12 
2020BA000033
43 Esha 

NCL certificate issued after 31.03.2020 not 
uploaded 

13 
2020BA000016
19 himanshu 

NCL certificate issued after 31.03.2020 not 
uploaded 

14 
2020BA000063
75 Lakshya 

NCL certificate issued after 31.03.2020 not 
uploaded 

15 
2020BA000021
41 ANSHU 

NCL certificate issued after 31.03.2020 not 
uploaded 

16 
2020BA000016
11 AJAY 

NCL certificate issued after 31.03.2020 not 
uploaded 

17 
2020BA000024
07 Akriti 

NCL certificate issued after 31.03.2020 not 
uploaded 

18 
2020BA000001
79 Lavanya 

OBC & NCL certificate issued after 31.03.2020 not 
uploaded 

19 
2020BA000049
40 Rajat 

NCL certificate issued after 31.03.2020 not 
uploaded 

20 
2020BA000064
82 Lakshay 

NCL certificate issued after 31.03.2020 not 
uploaded 

21 
2020BA000038
26 Muskan 

NCL certificate issued after 31.03.2020 not 
uploaded 

22 
2020BA000059
70 VIDUSHI 

NCL certificate issued after 31.03.2020 not 
uploaded 



23 
2020BA000028
32 AKANSHA 

NCL certificate issued after 31.03.2020 not 
uploaded 

24 
2020BA000027
88 MUSKAN 

NCL certificate issued after 31.03.2020 not 
uploaded 

25 
2020BA000054
23 aayush 

NCL certificate issued after 31.03.2020 not 
uploaded 

26 
2020BA000074
96 Deepak 

NCL certificate issued after 31.03.2020 not 
uploaded 

27 
2020BA000040
21 sunny 

NCL certificate issued after 31.03.2020 not 
uploaded 

28 
2020BA000008
40 Bhavya 

NCL certificate issued after 31.03.2020 not 
uploaded 

29 
2020BA000013
55 KANIKA 

NCL certificate issued after 31.03.2020 not 
uploaded 

30 
2020BA000037
43 SHIVANI 

NCL certificate issued after 31.03.2020 not 
uploaded 

31 
2020BA000024
20 DEEPAK 

NCL certificate issued after 31.03.2020 not 
uploaded 

32 
2020BA000006
87 Sheelu 

NCL certificate issued after 31.03.2020 not 
uploaded 

33 
2020BA000035
49 GUNJAN 

NCL certificate issued after 31.03.2020 not 
uploaded 

34 
2020BA000018
33 MASIRA 

NCL certificate issued after 31.03.2020 not 
uploaded 

35 
2020BA000066
18 YASH 

NCL certificate issued after 31.03.2020 not 
uploaded 

36 
2020BA000080
19 Md. corrupted certificate file 

37 
2020BA000042
85 HARSH 

NCL certificate issued after 31.03.2020 not 
uploaded 

38 
2020BA000027
96 DIKSHA 

NCL certificate issued after 31.03.2020 not 
uploaded 

39 
2020BA000061
07 VINAY 

NCL certificate issued after 31.03.2020 not 
uploaded 

40 
2020BA000015
53 Sanskar 

NCL certificate issued after 31.03.2020 not 
uploaded 

41 
2020BA000004
80 Deepika 

NCL certificate issued after 31.03.2020 not 
uploaded 

42 
2020BA000037
99 DIXITA 

NCL certificate issued after 31.03.2020 not 
uploaded 

43 
2020BA000049
30 Ritika 

NCL certificate issued after 31.03.2020 not 
uploaded 

44 
2020BA000047
95 ANANYA 

NCL certificate issued after 31.03.2020 not 
uploaded 

45 
2020BA000015
46 AYUSH 

NCL certificate issued after 31.03.2020 not 
uploaded 

46 
2020BA000093
95 Ashish 

NCL certificate issued after 31.03.2020 not 
uploaded 

47 
2020BA000040
06 shailly Certificate of Candidate not uploaded 



48 
2020BA000012
10 Himank 

OBC & NCL certificate issued after 31.03.2020 not 
uploaded 

49 
2020BA000050
93 AKASH 

NCL certificate issued after 31.03.2020 not 
uploaded 

50 
2020BA000080
45 Harsh 

NCL certificate issued after 31.03.2020 not 
uploaded 

51 
2020BA000045
07 hardik 

NCL certificate issued after 31.03.2020 not 
uploaded 

52 
2020BA000053
25 KSHITIJ 

NCL certificate issued after 31.03.2020 not 
uploaded 

53 
2020BA000074
43 SAPNA 

NCL certificate issued after 31.03.2020 not 
uploaded 

54 
2020BA000028
56 Rishabh 

NCL certificate issued after 31.03.2020 not 
uploaded 

55 
2020BA000047
87 RISHI 

NCL certificate issued after 31.03.2020 not 
uploaded 

56 
2020BA000029
40 Yash 

NCL certificate issued after 31.03.2020 not 
uploaded 

57 
2020BA000065
49 SAKSHI 

NCL certificate issued after 31.03.2020 not 
uploaded 

58 
2020BA000037
27 Kushal 

NCL certificate issued after 31.03.2020 not 
uploaded 

59 
2020BA000072
22 Amogh corrupted certificate file 

60 
2020BA000037
85 Sonu 

NCL certificate issued after 31.03.2020 not 
uploaded 

61 
2020BA000056
07 PRASHANT 

NCL certificate issued after 31.03.2020 not 
uploaded 

62 
2020BA000030
61 VISHAL 

NCL certificate issued after 31.03.2020 not 
uploaded 

63 
2020BA000024
95 Harsh 

NCL certificate issued after 31.03.2020 not 
uploaded 

64 
2020BA000086
04 SAGAR 

NCL certificate issued after 31.03.2020 not 
uploaded 

 
 

 
 


